
STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, October 9, 1969

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

We may affirm absolutely that nothing great in the world has been accomplished 
without passion. — Georg V/ilhelm Friedrich Hegel

FRIDAY IS THE LAST DAY!

The last day to return textbooks to the Bookstore for refund is Friday. A 
10% discount is given on all Bibles, except Thompson Chain.

SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS WEEK SCHEDULE

The Spiritual Emphasis Week schedule beginning Tuesday of next week will be 
as follows: . _ _

II 8:25 - 9:10
Pray and expect God's presence 
and blessings throughout this 
week! God's best is waiting 
for you if you are willing to 
receive it.

Period I 7:30 - 8:15
II 8:25 - 9:10

Chapel 9:20 - 10:35
III 10:45 - 11:40
IV 11:40 - 12:25
V 12:35 - 1:20

VI 1:30 - 2:15
VII 2:25 - 3:10

STUDENT COUNCIL MEETING

The entire Student Council will meet next Tuesday morning at 6:30 in the 
Cafeteria.

CLASS MEETINGS

Class meetings will be held during Chapel time on Monday, October 13k. The 
Freshmen will meet in the Chapel, Sophomores in L-l, Juniors in C-2, and Seniors 
in L-3.

GOSPEL TEAM MEMBERS

There will not be a general Team meeting Friday, October 10k. Notice of the 
next meeting will be announced.

r e c r e a t i o n:

The gym is open for recreation on Tuesdays and Thursdays between 7:30 p.m. 
and 9:30 p.m. for everyone!

ATTENTION!

Now hear this-- All Servicemen's MIG members---Duty calls for a workday this
Saturday, October Ilk at the New servicemen's center. Meet with Major Pope 
at 12:30 in front of the Mess Hall. Duration of tour duty will be approximately 
2 hours. Dress of the day fatques. Mission imparitive for immediate operation 
of the center.

TIRO RECORDS FOR SALE
If you are interested in buying the recent Carillon Trio stereo record, "In

Jesus Name", they will be available in the Bookstore, or contact Susan Brown in 
Rm. H- 2l8. There are also a few of the recordings, "I Heard God Today", also.

Interested in some fine Christian music? The Jubilaires' records are now avail­
able. Contact Kathy Vaughn, Dorothy..,Caldwell, Bev Dorsing, or Mitzi Nylander.



TRANSPORTATION NEEDED

Anne Windee needs a ride to Main Street, Bellevue and back Monday thru Friday. 
Her job hours are 2:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m., and Saturdays 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
She will contribute gas money. Contact Anne Windee through Box No. 508.

RALLY SQUAD HOPEFULS!

If you want to tryout for Yell Leader for the NC Eagles basketball team, please 
sign up in the Administration Building.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES

Sunday School workers needed! The Cottage Grove Sunday School is in great need of 
a girl to teach a Beginner-Nursery class. They also need two other girls to 
work as team teachers with teachers of Primary 1 and Primary 2 classes. Trans­
portation will be furnished. If you can help, see Miss Williams or Laurel Melin, 
co-oridinator for the Children?youth MIG.

A Southern Baptist Church in the Renton area is looking for a person to work in 
music and perhaps youth. Remuneration is available. If you are interested, 
please contact the Dean of Students.

A team of two workers for the children's church is needed for the Redmond United 
Presbyterian Church. Interviews are set up for Friday, October 10k. Appoint­
ments are being made in the Administration Bldg, with Mrs. Baunsgard.

The Church of the Open Bible in Edmunds is looking for someone interested in 
working with their youth. If you are interested, please contact the Dean of 
Students for more information.

POSTERMAKERS

Those interested in helping to make posters for school activities please 
sign the sheet in the Administration Bldg.

SERIES OF MUSIC CONCERTS
There will be a series of concerts beginning with the Consort of Viols on 
Wednesday, October 15k, at the University of Washington. All seats are re­
served. Student rates are available. The series will also include The Deller 
Consort on November 12k, Juilliard Quartet on February 4k, and LaSalle Quartet 
on April 22nd. For more information, please contact the Dean of Students.

JOB OPPORTUNITY

A man is needed to work in a service station, and also dish washing. If you 
are interested in working in either of these areas, contact Miss Guy.

SEATTLE JAYCEES .

The Seattle Jaycees are making available a ski school program. This is a 
great opportunity for those desiring to learn to ski. Application forms 
will be distributed to students through the mail.

CAFETERIA POLICIES REMINDER
Please sign up for sack lunches on Friday, Saturday, or Sunday for the follow­
ing week. Tickets will be punched when you pick up your lunch. Sign up with 
checker.
Please return all sick trays as soon as they have been used.
Those desiring seconds may break in line for anything except meat and desserts. 
Don't take two of anything the 1st time around including beverages.


